
TO:   MAYOR AND CITY COUNCIL 
 
FROM:  NEIL JENSEN, City Administrator 
 
SUBJECT:      John Burch Park Football 
 
MEETING DATE: August 18, 2020 
 
BACKGROUND; 
 

Due to Covid 19 the fall football season has been moved to the spring.  This causes issues with 

spring sports and baseball in general.  The football field will not have time to be repaired in time 

to move into the baseball season and there is concern for the safety of the athletes.  Cannon Falls 

School representatives were on hand at the Finance meeting held on August 12th to discuss the 

committee’s thoughts on playing football at John Burch.   

There is a sense of urgency to this decision if the spring football season has to be played on the 

schools practice field.  That was the reason for the meeting held with the finance committee so a 

decision could be reached at this city council meeting.   

 

School officials will be in attendance to continue the discussion on where to play Bomber 

football in the spring.   

 

STAFF RECOMMENDATION 
 
 
REQUESTED COUNCIL ACTION 
 
 


